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            September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Curriculum Booklet for Parents 
 
Please find attached to this email a booklet detailing the curriculum which your child will be following between now 
and the end of the current academic year. There are two additional booklets outlining our Life Studies programme 
and how British Values are taught across the curriculum. 
 
We have produced these booklets to help you to plan study and revision with your child, as well as provide you 
with some ideas for further reading or extension activities. 
 
Also attached is a reading list to support and enhance your child’s learning.  
 
Heads of Department are happy to receive any queries which you may have. Their names are detailed on the 
subject pages of the curriculum booklet. Email contact details for them can be found on the ‘Contact Us > School 
Contacts’ section of the school’s website. If your query relates to the curriculum as a whole, please do not hesitate 
to contact me directly. 
 
I trust that you will find these booklets helpful. Should you wish to receive paper copies, please contact the school 
office and we will produce these for you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jeremy Clifton 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 

 
       


